From: Eric Hentges

To: "liz.westring@genmills.com"; "dallison@uab.edu”; "nelson.almeida@kellogg.com"; "satkins@mcmaster.ca";
"douglas.balentine@unilever.com"; "beauchamp@monell.org"; "kib4@cornell.edu”; “caballero@jhu.edu”;
"todd.chermak@abbott.com”; "fergc@foodsci.umass.edu”; "kerr_dow@cargill.com"; Michael Doyle;
"jwerdman@illinois.edu"; "steven.hermansky@conagrafoods.com”; “james.hill@ucdenver.edu”;
"shill@kraftfoods.com"; "richard.lane@pepsico.com"; "belloyd@coca-cola.com”; "dblund@wisc.edu";
"maynarda@umich.edu"”; “jim@jmmead.com"; "simin.meydani@tufts.edu"; "timothy.morck@us.nestle.com";
"eamurano@tamu.edu"; "Gabriella.Parisse@tateandlyle.com"; "steve.rizk@effem.com"; "fsabella@mdlz.com"”;
"joe.speroni@dsm.com"; "david.thomas@dpsg.com"; "stella.l.volpe@drexel.edu”; “r.yada@ubc.ca"

Cc: Amanda Haight
Subject: ILSI's Official Relations with the World Health Organization Discontinued

Date: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 2:23:10 PM

To the ILSI North America Board of Trustees:

As you are aware, at the 2015 ILSI Annual Meeting, the ILSI Board passed a bylaw amendment
under Article 2, Section 1 of the ILSI Bylaws which stated, “ In addition, a company is
ineligible for membership in ILSI if that company or an affiliate engages in the manufacture,
production, marketing, sale, or distribution of tobacco products. For purposes of this
provision, the term “affiliate” means any company that controls, is controlled by, or is under
common control with another company.” Subsequently, under the guidance of the ILSI
Board, ILST North America also passed a similar bylaw amendment. This was done in an
attempt to address concerns regarding ILSI’s official relations status with the World Health
Organization.

Although these bylaw changes were made, in late January 2015, the World Health
Organization’s Executive Board decided to discontinue official relations with the
International Life Sciences Institute (ILST). While ILST has enjoyed official relations status
with the World Health Organization (WHO) for over 20 years, this change does not impact
the ongoing joint projects between the two organizations, including those being conducted
at the ILSI branch level.

ILSI will no longer be able to say that it is recognized by WHO with the official relations
status and will no longer be invited to attend the World Health Assembly, the WHO
Executive Board meetings, and meetings of the WHO Regional Committees.

This is provided for your information. There are no formal actions needed at this time. Please
let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Thank you,

Eric Hentges

Eric Hentges, PhD
Executive Director

ILSI North America

1156 15th Street, NW, #200
Washington, DC 20005
202-659-0074, Ext. 196

ehentges@ilsi.org
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